
March 5*“ 
, 2024 

RE: LD 227 

Dear Health Coverage, insurance and Financial Services Committee, 

My name is Brenda Keresey, and i reside in this great state of Maine. As a 

mother, grandmother and a human being, I cannot in good consciousness let 

this bill go by without standing up against such an atrocity! 

This Legislative Document 227 is trying to be passed under the cover of 

darkness, hoping it will go through without notice. This is not the right direction 

for our state! We the people do not want this bill, now or ever! 

How dare a few people think that kidnapping and altering a child's life forever is 
a good decision? How dare they try to get between parents and their children! 
No one knows better what is needed for their children than their parents! How 
dare they try and usurp a parent’s authority! How dare you want to let a doctor 
with a questionable license from another state practice these things here! 

Don’t you know a man cannot become a woman and a women cannot become 
a man no matter how hard you might try? 

Legislator Anne Perry and Senator Donna Bailey, shame on you! 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Brenda Keresey




